PUBLIC NOTICE

Department of Natural Resources
Office of Mineral Resources

High West Sequestration LLC — Public Hearing
Operating Agreement in Jefferson and St. Charles Parishes, Louisiana
Docket No. OMR 23-01

In accordance with the laws of the State of Louisiana, and with particular reference to the
provisions of Title 30 of the Louisiana Revised Statutes of 1950, a public hearing will be held at the Doris
Hooper Pitts Belle Terre Library, 5550 Belle Terre Road, Marrero, Louisiana 70072 at 11:00 AM on Friday,
July 21, 2023 and a public hearing will be held at the St. Charles Parish Library East Regional Branch, 160
West Campus Drive, Destrehan, Louisiana 70047 at 3:00 PM on Friday, July 21, 2023 to solicit comments
on the proposed Operating Agreement between the State of Louisiana and High West Sequestration
LLC. The Operating Agreement is subject to change and consideration for final approval by the State
Mineral and Energy Board at one of its upcoming meetings.

The Operating Agreement is for the sequestration of carbon dioxide beneath State property in
Salvador Wildlife Management Area and Lake Cataouatche, located in Jefferson and St. Charles Parishes,
Louisiana. All comments on the proposed Operating Agreement will be heard.

The Operating Agreement is available to the public by clicking on the link titled “OMR’s Special
Notices and Announcements” found on The Office of Mineral Resources website at
http://www.dnr.louisiana.gov/index.cfm/page/168. In addition, written comments may be emailed to
OMR@lIa.gov or mailed to Office of Mineral Resources, Post Office Box 2827, Baton Rouge, Louisiana
70821-2827 to be received on or before July 21, 2023. Please reference Docket No. OMR 23-01 in your
comments. No additional public comments will be accepted after this date.

Parties interested in presenting an offer to enter into an operating agreement for the
sequestration of carbon dioxide beneath the same State property listed above must submit an offer to
OMR@Ia.gov or have said offer delivered to Office of Mineral Resources, Post Office Box 2827, Baton
Rouge, Louisiana 70821-2827 on or before July 21, 2023 in order for that offer to be considered.

All parties having interest therein shall take notice thereof.

JAMIE S. MANUEL
ASSISTANT SECRETARY
OFFICE OF MINERAL RESOURCES



